
Dear [Hiring Manager's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to extend my sincere gratitude for the opportunity to 

interview for the [Job Title] position at [Company Name]. While I was disappointed to learn that 

I was not selected, I truly appreciate the chance to meet with you and learn more about your team 

and vision. 

The insights you shared about the company's goals and culture resonated with me, and I remain 

enthusiastic about the work you are doing at [Company Name]. I would love to stay in touch and 

hope to connect in the future, should another opportunity arise. 

Thank you once again for your time and consideration. I wish you and the team all the best in 

your endeavors. Please feel free to connect with me on LinkedIn or reach out anytime. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Email Address] 

[Your Phone Number] 


